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I support this bill and ask you to support as well.  This is the first step in returning our 

economy to a gold standard instead of a fiat currency.  Our country was recently 

downgraded - again, by S&P.  We must take this step to help ensure the dollar 

remains vital and the reserve currency. 

Thank You, 

Dave Freitag 


